
 

     CITY OF WASHINGTON, ILLINOIS 
      City Council Agenda Communication 

 

 

 

 

Meeting Date:  03-07-2022 

 

Prepared By:  Kevin Schone-Public Works Director 

 

Agenda Item:  Bid Award CIPP Assistance 

 

Explanation:  On Wednesday, February 2, 2022, bids were opened and publicly read for CIPP. Bid documents 

were forwarded to two prospective suppliers, Hoerr Construction of Goodfield and Pipe Vision of Lasalle, Pipe 

Vision contacted staff and declined to bid. *The estimated quantities listed below were used for canvassing 

purposes only and the city is not obligated to purchase these quantities. The following is a summary of bid 

results. 

 

COMPANY
Quantity 

Delivered

0 to 300 LF $ 82.00 $ 56.00 $ 64.00 $ 68.00 $ 79.00 $ 84.00 $ 88.00 $ 107.00 $ 135.00 $ Quote $ Quote

300 to 1,000 LF $ 44.00 $ 31.00 $ 35.00 $ 42.00 $ 53.00 $ 55.00 $ 71.00 $ 90.00 $ 115.00 $ $

Over 1,000 LF $ 41.00 $ 29.00 $ 33.00 $ 36.00 $ 48.00 $ 52.00 $ 60.00 $ 75.00 $ 100.00 $ $

Per Service 

Reconnect
$ 100.00 $ 100.00 $ 100.00 $ 125.00 $ 125.00 $ 125.00 $ 125.00 $ 125.00 $ 125.00 $ $

0 to 300 LF

300 to 1,000 LF

Over 1,000 LF

Per Service 

Reconnect

Declined to Bid

Hoerr Construction

1416 County Rd 200 North

Goodfield, Illinois 61742

Pipe Vision Product

320 Raccuglia Dr.

LaSalle, Illinois 61301

6 Inch 8 Inch 10 Inch 12 Inch 15 Inch 16 Inch 18 Inch 21 Inch 24 Inch 36 Inch 42 Inch



Fiscal Impact:  $300,000 is proposed in FY 22/23 in the wastewater budget and additional funds are being 

proposed in the FY 22/23 stormwater budget. 

 

Recommendation/ 

Committee Discussion Summary: Based on the above, it is recommended that Council award the bid for CIPP 

to Hoerr Construction at the contract prices noted above.  

  

Action Requested:  Approval 


